
In terms of the Municipal Systems Act Chapter 5 and Municipal Finance Management Act Chapter 4, 
notice is hereby given that both Draft Integrated Development Plan (IDP) and Medium Revenue & 
Expenditure Framework of the municipality was tabled at the Council meeting held on the 28 th 
February 2019 for approval and adoption.

The IDP informs the Budget as the strategic plan for the development of the Municipality, which covers 
how the community and stakeholder groupings can anticipate the delivery of services from the 
Municipality over the next three to five years.

Copies of these documents will be available at all municipal libraries: Bombay Road, Sobantu, Imbali, 
Ashdown, Edendale East and Edendale proper offices, as well as the A.S. Chetty Building (1 st floor), and 
City Hall (foyer) for public inspection, comments and input. 

Communities are encouraged to participate in the implementation of the IDP / Budget for 2019/20. The 
following is the structured public participation program to be attended by relevant members of the 
interested group(s):
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Fri, 22 March 2019 City  Hall
Ward Committee IDP/

Budget workshop 
10:00

Sat, 23 March 2019 Copesville
Sports Field

09:00
Northern areas IDP

Budget Imbizo

Sun, 24 March 2019

Sun, 31 March 2019
Dambuza 

Sports Field 
09:00 Edendale IDP/Budget Imbizo

BB Sports field 09:00 Imbali IDP/Budget Imbizo

Wed, 27 March 2019 City Hall 16:30 Central IDP/Budget Imbizo

Ward 1  Blackburn 
Sports Field

09:00 Vulindlela IDP/Budget Imbizo

Sat, 30 March 2019

DATE VENUE TIME EVENT 

If members of communities and stakeholders have any comments they can be handed in at 
City Hall, Ground floor, (Municipal Manager’s Office) or faxed to 033 392 2420 or emailed to 
municipal.manager@msunduzi.gov.za or siwelile.zimu@msunduzi.gov.za not later than the 12th 
of April 2019.

Mrs Nelisiwe Ngcobo  
Municipal Manager (Acting) 
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